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THE NIKKEI LIONS CLUB OF SAN FRANCISCO - DISTRICT 4-C4 


President - Bill Stipinovich		 1st Vice President - Bruce Iwafuchi	 	 2nd Vice President - Dan Yee

Secretary - Alan Layug	 	 Treasurer - Donna Kimura


HAPPY 2020 HOLIDAY SEASON !!

DECEMBER 1, 2020


DECEMBER 11, 2021, FRIDAY - Board Meeting change in date but still 6:30 pm.  It will 
be a virtual meeting.  Send an email to Lion Secretary Alan  
(nemesisdog@gmail.com) so he can send you the link to join the 
zoom meeting.  He can also give a telephone number to join as a  
telephone conference.  Please send your email at least a day before.


January 7, 2021	 Board/General Meeting - details to be announced


February 4, 2021	 Board/General Meeting - details to be announced


February 6, 2021	 3rd District 4-C4 Cabinet Meeting - details to be announced on the

	 	 	 virtual meeting information


HAMILTON TRANSITIONAL HOUSING FOR HOMELESS SINGLE PARENT FAMILIES:  The 
Club decided at the November meeting that we will raise funds for the Hamilton Transitional 
Housing for Homeless Single Parent families located in the Tenderloin.  We are asking the 
membership to raise money within your circle of family and friends for this very worthy project.  
We have been donating the past few years and it is much appreciated since we buy and 
donate articles that the Hamilton Housing cannot provide such as diapers and wipes for 
babies, baby bottles and sippy cups and baby clothing/blankets.  Please get hold of Lion Bill 
as soon as possible (williamstipinovich@comcast.net or 650-755-5365) and then send him 
the donation checks in his name (71 Yacht Lane, Daly City 94014) as he will be trying to get the 
donation items delivered to Hamilton Housing  during the Christmas Holiday Season. 


SAN FRANCISCO FOOD BANK:   The Club decided at the November meeting to raise funds to 
make a donation to the San Francisco Food Bank.  They do a tremendous job of providing 
food to thousands of families every month who, without this help, would have a difficult time 
feeding adults and children of their family.  Hunger among the poorer families in San Francisco 
is rampant and they deserve our help.  Send your donations to Lion Donna (50 Valletta Ct, San 
Francisco 94131) and we will get a donation to the Food Bank early next year.


GENEVA EXCELSIOR Y&CA RAFFLE:  The Y&CA raffle is coming this month.  Lion Donna will 
be sending booklets to the membership with instructions by the end of this month.  The money 
and raffle ticket stubs will be due back to Lion Donna by February 15, 2021 (50 Valletta Ct, SF 
94131).  This deadline is very firm since Lion Donna must account for all the raffle books and 
monies, and then send our Club’s check plus the stubs by March 1, 2021.  If you, for some 
reason, have not returned them by February 15th, please get hold of Lion Donna by February 
15th so she knows it is coming soon (idrme@pacbell.net).  Members who completely miss the 
deadline will have to pay for the tickets without being able to submit the ticket stubs.  This 
raises annually $400-500 for the club which is used to donate to the Lions Eye Foundation.


DISTRICT EYEGLASS COLLECTION:  President Lion Bill would like to remind everyone that the 
eyeglass collection is March, 2021.  Contact Lion Bill to turn-in collected eyeglasses.
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